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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Hygiene Products Drive 

There are many families in our community that are in need of help with what we see as the most basic things 
in life.  With this in mind we are collecting hygiene products for children, young people and families. 

Families are in need of personal hygiene items such as toothpaste and toothbrushes, shampoo and 
conditioners, deodorants, face wash, moisturisers, shower gels as well as the most basic day to day items 
such as toilet roll, baby wipes, washing up liquid, washing powder, cleaning sprays etc. 

If you are able to donate any items such as those listed above please bring them to the main office at 
Stanborough school by Friday 9th February.  All items will then be distributed to the children, young people 
and families in the most need. 

On behalf of the Welwyn & Hatfield school’s partnership team and the families in our community we thank 
you for your support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Bodrozic 
Lead School Family Worker 
Stanborough School  

 


